
From: Christine Kelsey 
Sent: Tuesday, June 8, 2021 9:41 AM 
To: Kayabaga, Arielle <akayabaga@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Bankers Row proposed building concern 
  
Hello Arielle, 
  
I live in the Blackfriars district and fully support the Council’s intent to increase housing 
units in the core. 
  
However, I do not support the proposed building of the Ridout Street Tower.      
   
This building would for all our lifetimes dominate the area around the Forks. There was 
minimal public input into the plan, due to the disruptions of all our lives over the past 
year. It is a very significant decision to be made, and I do not believe you have been 
given all of the necessary perspectives. 
  
I support the request to delay this Council vote until there has been time for sufficient 
public input. 
  
Thank you, 
Christine Kelsey 
6 Saint Patrick Street 
London 
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